92 Franklin Street
Buffalo, New York 14202

February 18, 2021

Commissioner Marie Cannon

Erie County Department of Social Services
95 Franklin Street

Buffalo, New York 14202

Re: FOIL request of information related to Comm. 3E-9 (2021).
Dear Commissioner Cannon,

We, the undersigned, are writing today to make the following FOIL request pursuant to Public
Officers Law, Article 6:

Specifically, we are requesting the following records related to the position that is the subject of
Comm. 3E-9 (2021):

1) The Position’s posting;

2) Dates and locations the posting was published; and

3) A copy of all applications submitted including resumes and cover letters.

Please email Joseph.Lorigo@erie.gov for any questions or concerns related to this request.

Sincerely,

ok et

Joseph C. Lorigo Frank J. Todaro
Minority Leader Legislator

Christopher D. Greene ) I ohn J. Mills
Legislator Legislator
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